UNITED STATES

DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR

NATIONAL PARK SERVICE
NATIONAL CAPITAL PARKS

WASHINGTON
June 26, 1941

Miss Beatrix Farrand
Landscape Gardener, Reef Point
Bar Harbor, Maine
Dear Migs Farrand:
In reply to your letter of June 17, 1941, I am pleased
to inform you that we are having a key to the Dumbarton Oaks

Park gate made for Mr. Bryce.

SR

F. F, Gillen,

Acting Superintendent.



